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Serving Our Community
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Our Ref: DA12/0540
Contact:  Development Assessment Coordinator
Telephone: 02 4721 7991

26 July 2012
Panel Secretariat
GPO Box 3415
Sydney NSW 2001
Dear Sir/Madam,
Withdrawal of Designated and Integrated Development Application

Use of Existing Building for Waste Management Facility (Glass Recovery)
" Lot 1 DP 747153, 126 Andrews Road PENRITH NSW 2750

I refer to Council’s recent letter dated 03 July seeking determination for designated and an
integrated development for proposed glass recovery service at the above address.

An withdrawal request has been received from the applicant advising that the application was
found to be ‘state significant development’ under Schedule 1, Clause 23(2) of the State

Environmental Planning Policy (State and Regional Development) 2011 as follows:

“Development for the purpose of waste or resource transfer stations in metropolitan areas of
the Sydney region that handle more than 100,000 tonnes per year of waste ",

Accordingly, this application will be required to be submitted to Department of Planning and
Infrastructure.

As a result, the Sydney West Region Joint Planning Panel (JRPP) is no longer required to
determine this development application.

Should you have any further queries, please contact me on 02 4732 7577.
Yours faithfully

Peter Wood

Development Assessment Coordinator



